
FICPI’s 2018 Congress will be held in Toronto, Canada 

from 6-10 June 2018, and will be accompanied by an 

Executive Committee meeting from 3-9 June.  

The Congress is open to all FICPI members; the ExCo 

is by invitation only.

The Congress programme will further study themes 

developed at the 2015 Congress in Cape Town, 

focusing on the changes that IP practitioners in 

private practice will have to make in order to survive in 

a rapidly changing world.

The working programme will feature plenary 

sessions with top-quality speakers, concurrent 

streams devoted to the latest IP and practice-related 

considerations, and small-group workshops that will 

allow your direct participation in discussions of the 

most current IP topics.

FICPI 2018 INFORMS YOU

Learn what you need to know to keep your practice 
up to date. Your competitors are worldwide; FICPI 
provides the help and training you need to remain at 
the forefront of modern practice and procedures and 
to stay ahead of your competition.

FICPI 2018 SPEAKS TO YOU

FICPI is the only international IP organisation with 
membership limited to IP practitioners in private 
practice. FICPI represents the interests of the IP 
profession worldwide, and deals with issues of 
immediate concern to you.

www.ficpi.org
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EXPLORE TORONTO’S VIBRANT CULTURES

The 2018 Congress will offer delegates and guests an 
exciting social programme, and an opportunity to explore 
Toronto’s diversity. Toronto has been described as “New 
York City run by the Swiss”, with world-class theatre, 
shopping and restaurants, as well as clean sidewalks and 
friendly inhabitants. (We’re Canadian, eh!)
 
According to the BBC, Toronto is the most culturally 
diverse city in the world, with 230 different nationalities 
calling Toronto home. It is also the safest large 
metropolitan area in North America.

The quality of FICPI’s working 
programme is second to none. 
FICPI’s 2018 Toronto Congress 
will offer a unique networking 
opportunity to meet with the 
decision-makers from leading 
firms around the world, not only 
during the programme itself, 
but at the Congress lunches, 
dinners and receptions in which 
all Congress attendees will 
participate. There will be no need 
to go hunting for your contacts in 
a multitude of private functions.

REQUEST MORE INFORMATION

To receive more information about FICPI 2018 please  
send an email to keepmeposted@ficpi2018.org. 

Please visit the website: www.ficpi2018.org

Follow us on Facebook: facebook.com/ficpi  
or Twitter: twitter.com/ficpi

ACTING FOR THE IP PROFESSION WORLDWIDE


